
Weyerhaeuser & Company September 18, 1895 
Hill to Hon. John Leary, Seattle 
A delegation of planters from the Islands are 
expected in San Francisco early next month and 
I hope,if they conclude to build,that we can 
bring them to Puget Sound. Mr. Weyerhaeuser's 
party has been ready for some time to send a 
representative to the Coast to establish a larg 
business but has postponed definite action 
waiting to see if Northern Pacific comes into 
our hands. They think we sould be more likely 
to handle the business in a way to encourage 
them to build up a very large business. 
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